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Health Care Response /COVID-19 
Minnesota Fund Request Form 

Please complete this form in accordance with the instructions 

Agency/Program/Activity: 

Title of Request: 

Date: Amount Requested: 

Request Funding Source: 
Health Care Response Fund Request COVID-19 Minnesota Fund Request 

Brief Summary of Request: 
Summary must be complete on this page with supporting information attached. 

Date Department Head Signature 

Form: 7265-01 (March 2020)


	Date: 5/13/2020
		2020-05-13T14:03:56-0500
	Margaret Kelly


	Date_2: 5/13/2020
	Title of Request: Gown Purchase
	Amount Requested: 8500000
	Request Funding Source: COVID-19 Minnesota Fund (Laws 2020, Ch. 71, Art. 1 Sec. 7)
	Brief Summary of Request: REQUEST: The Minnesota Department of Health, working with the Critical Care Supply workgroup, requests $8.5 million from the COVID-19 Minnesota fund to purchase an estimated 520,000 washable gowns. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                          Gowns are a basic form of personal protective equipment (PPE) and are being used by healthcare professionals as protective equipment to contain the source of the Coronavirus. Following the successful purchase of 3,000,000 gowns from LCRC Action Order #14, the estimated additional need for gowns through August 2020 was brought down to about 1,900,000. The Critical Care Supply workgroup updated this forecast and now estimates that Minnesota’s hospitals and long term care facilities will need about 2,000,000 additional gowns through August 2020. 

The Department of Administration has sourced an additional 520,000 washable gowns. This order would fulfill projected needs for washable gowns through August 2020. The workgroup will continue to source for the remaining projected need of about 1,480,000 disposable gowns.   

These gowns need to be purchased as soon as possible to secure the order.  

This is a new, standalone Legislative COVID-19 Response Commission (LCRC) funding request for $8.5 million. The remaining balance of flexible critical care supply purchases in LCRC Action Order #8 is not enough for this purchase ($6.637 million remaining as of 5/13/2020) and will continue to be used for other supply needs.  

	Agency/Program/Activity: Minnesota Department of Health/Community Health/Office of Emergency Preparedness


